
Share our roads responsibly – Annual
road safety appeal from the Department
for Infrastructure and PSNI

We all share the road and we all have the power to make a difference when it
comes to reducing the number of tragedies which claim lives and cause serious
injury.

Road improvement scheme for Sourhill
Road, Ballymena

A £320,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Sourhill Road, Ballymena will
commence on Monday 9 January 2023.

Coronavirus (Covid-19) Infection
Survey, Northern Ireland: weekly
report

The Department of Health today published the next in the series of weekly
results from its COVID-19 Infection Survey (CIS). The findings set out in
this report relate to modelled positivity estimates for NI for the week up to
the 7 December 2022. The aims of the CIS are to estimate how many people have
the infection and the number of new cases that occur over a given time as
well as estimating how many people have developed antibodies to COVID-19.

DAERA publishes Rural Needs Annual
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Monitoring Report 2021 – 2022

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
today published the fifth Rural Needs Annual Monitoring Report.

CMO ‘extremely concerned’ at health
service pressures

NI’s Chief Medical Officer has emphasised the vital importance of vaccination
to help our health and social care system get through this winter.
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